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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES 

BY DEPUTY M. TADIER OF ST. BRELADE 
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 7th JUNE 2011 

 
Question 
 
Can the Minister state whether there are any plans to close the main kitchens at Queen's House at 
St Saviour's Hospital? 
 
 
Answer 
 
There are currently no plans to close the main kitchens at Queen’s House which are used to 
provide food for residents and staff at the St Saviour’s site.  
 
In early 2011, as part of HSSD’s efficiency savings, kitchen facilities at Clinique Pinel were 
reduced with some tasks transferring to Queen’s House. This did not have any impact on patients 
or clients. 
 
Any future changes to the Queen’s House kitchens would form part of a whole site review. 
 


